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Matt is a program manager for USDA Forest 

Service International Programs – Office of the Chief 

(USFS-IP). Primarily, he manages USFS-IP’s 

western Monarch butterfly portfolio, and provides 

leadership and technical expertise in reforestation 

and nurseries supporting the Forest Service’s 

mission to share knowledge globally. Through this 

work, Matt has established extensive partnerships 

with a global array of agency, university, and NGO 

cooperators and funders in rare species 

conservation and natural resources management. 


